
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

MOOREFIELD WATER ONLY 

HYDRANT/WATER SYSTEM FLUSHING 

The Township of Mapleton’s water systems operator, Ontario Clean Water 
Agency, will be flushing the Moorefield water system commencing on 
Tuesday, October 15 to Friday, October 18, 2024, for general maintenance 
of the water system. 

Due to sedimentation, this flushing may cause temporary discolouration of 
the water. Ontario Clean Water Agency is advising residences to check their 
cold water supply before use.  If discolouration occurs, please let the cold 
water run until it is clear. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call the North Highlands 
Hub on call operator at 519-323-7136. 

Ontario Clean Water Agency 

Jamie Morgan 
Director of Public Works 

Township of Mapleton 
 


